
 

  

 
 
 

 

WEEKLY SCHOOL BULLETIN        February 1, 2019 

 

Prayer for the 2018-19 School Year 
  

Lord, help us to come together as a community 
to support one another, encourage one another 

and show each other kindness. Amen.  

St. Mark Mantra 
  

Every day we treat others as we 
would treat Jesus Christ, with all our 

heart, mind and soul.  

 

 

 
 

Nominate a faculty or staff member today. 
 

St. Mark continues to receive such positive comments about our amazing faculty 
and staff members. Keep them coming! Did you know that there is an additional 

way to recognize them within the Catholic community? 
 

Nominate him or her for a Work of Heart Award. 
Presented by The Catholic Foundation, this award recognizes those in our 

community who go "above and beyond" for Catholic education. 
 

Simply click the link above, complete the online nomination form, and submit it. 
Winners receive a check and a special certificate at an All School Mass. 

It's a wonderful way to recognize all of the wonderful "hearts" in our community! 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTgBSzQC5-HiGCyGp4MrCe7BqiLDwz8BN5XIT5cRycMxGfVr9bNApDL-V9i6ud7sKd1dCuyi1E5HhW15HFhz5biFV8Zx4ORWTOQ83E5LUETDb4HzcSfRdSBkha7KPxX2U14zA5D48DVe2oHUTpdVzaGataDKhIyu8YOIAQ-i3sy03_QptGq17_ANsSjQfVGtFSNZl_M7Mtwcs7JyWkl34UOBQr0YENjJQ8YjG9ugdVVrJ&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==


REMINDERS 

TODAY, Friday, February 1: 
-3rd grade received the Vocations Chalice at All 
School Mass and will be praying for vocations 
during the upcoming week. 
 
-12:00 PM, Early Dismissal: The After School 
Program is available until 6:00 PM. Students will 
participate in a fun "Classroom Feud" game. 
 

 1/2 days are Cane's Days at St. Mark! 
Visit the location across the street from the school 
between 10:00 AM and 11:00 PM, mention St. Mark 
as you place your order, and a percentage of the 
proceeds benefits the St. Mark Athletics program. 
 
-6:30 PM, Metroplex Gymnastics: Kids Night Out 
(details below) 
 
Monday, February 4: 
-St. Mark Spirit Day! See page 27 of the Parent 
Student Handbook for guidelines. 
 
-8:15 AM, Cafetorium: HSA General Meeting #3 
 
Tuesday, February 5: 
-6:00 PM, Library: Open House for Prospective 
Families 
 
Wednesday, February 6: 
-Dress Down Day for all students who attended any 
mass at any parish in uniform on January 26 or 27 
(Catholic Schools Week). Refer to page 27 of the 
Parent Student Handbook for guidelines. 
 
Friday, February 8: 
-8:30 AM, Church: All School Mass presented by 3rd 
grade. All are welcome. 
 
-1:30 PM, Cafetorium: John Paul II High School Play 
(grades K-4) 

STOCK THE SVDP FOOD PANTRY 
SHELVES 

The Archangels of Catholic Charities have made a 
special request for food donations during the 
month of February in an effort to stock the St. 

 
A National School of 

Excellence 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

Follow us and stay connected! 

 

      
 

Like what you see? 
  

"Like" and "share" 
on your social media! 

 

QUICK LINKS 

Calendar 
Lifetime Lions Alumni 
Admissions 
Lunch Menus 
Safe Environment 
Lion's Den Spirit Store 
Work of Heart Nomination 

FAITH IN ACTION 

 
HONESTY 

 

 
 

SERVICE FROM THE HEART: 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTkII9atoctXHzj06ZvWgKTKynddXgwVLKXjP1hey2Mv-nSGRk9ggdmrhc2Wvd3Gq3ct7gEyAhhneZIvZFYgh5bS3AeVhGiO4aBc7LR3MoarDhiMmJbcU7RuFX6H0STSZ7DcudpKqfMMw&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTkII9atoctXHzj06ZvWgKTKynddXgwVLKXjP1hey2Mv-nSGRk9ggdmrhc2Wvd3Gq3ct7gEyAhhneZIvZFYgh5bS3AeVhGiO4aBc7LR3MoarDhiMmJbcU7RuFX6H0STSZ7DcudpKqfMMw&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTkII9atoctXHzj06ZvWgKTKynddXgwVLKXjP1hey2Mv-nSGRk9ggdmrhc2Wvd3Gq3ct7gEyAhhneZIvZFYgh5bS3AeVhGiO4aBc7LR3MoarDhiMmJbcU7RuFX6H0STSZ7DcudpKqfMMw&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTjN8v54tDGBwcsCrzSSu-zI5Np-8S6mTNMdp21cPlxpuD40a4q_9xXL_bBFDkGM7NgMKZ49bHl1qi0iDa8Uck2xWWIPSt-U714C_Cbo7_BLJ3e-L_mkd8jc=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTveV8Ih4Agu-868w-G0pbcpQculjYmlJvWtrjzUa1NfrUPrp1yNyBCV4uPB-ahi8UZeA-TKOM0jOGLphec2TWIjsB1pyElP06nUZbujezdH9&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTgWPdJtwe49cld1-G7UN7aLjYPBQbVINj_OYeHn7Uk3Mh1XE2VulZNMqN18fEflpKjhAhleZhKw2207jH3k5sQx30iogB_fSXVy3pkfYRolW43Qy7IXdFmJMK3jPCF1HjIkhLKU6Ye0aOIUCE1zhjaA=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTgWPdJtwe49cO4xfJhuo3DtDrjIHg4Owax9AQOCq9h3y_dcjlP6nKonUoPQC-0X_vflYG1CeRAqYdBzO-ymKGiVjKVhprfLf1KVri5s5n58A6im_irYd5xKeiJF1UzXM6cpayeZMX-GmXqa5Q9MbqEg=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHToEhBL95iLtVYQvbrZPDJhLhGgp7hj57O72BV_nVQO86zVB-LcTKHdTlAUssc8n3aCAZUwnGIU25w-2AyTjYP8RvXcCK5Q7dM5ijz8pyUI0z1Rev93FgPxRrSuz0ZuJLeg==&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTjtmB1FzbrLD96_b5Hvso9j-8tb8PyvHLBOKr4_fzgiNALetkZJ2Y5rYEyrItIGqgpP82Gdh3zZAsSC2jMsf_aDlQ8-pu1bA9Chahvd5MtEaWITQh7pC5Lhq57OnbaQljBd58Ff-sSaVOaTuVlrIRjA=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTgWPdJtwe49chKrNebbQytv3-SA6YAGrfKX9cTqKfvZN1k-LHh1tybRr289_BAFtApUslF0hVHU8GsoRmYKUCFmGZF10RLdHGxMoz0m5eYcTnn2k93h5ntz6G9Rg6RkeIw==&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTgBSzQC5-HiGCyGp4MrCe7BqiLDwz8BN5XIT5cRycMxGfVr9bNApDL-V9i6ud7sKd1dCuyi1E5HhW15HFhz5biFV8Zx4ORWTOQ83E5LUETDb4HzcSfRdSBkha7KPxX2U14zA5D48DVe2oHUTpdVzaGataDKhIyu8YOIAQ-i3sy03_QptGq17_ANsSjQfVGtFSNZl_M7Mtwcs7JyWkl34UOBQr0YENjJQ8YjG9ugdVVrJ&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTg9WfZbknwkXNAViVUfS0KM9c4QkSM3at9VCz6JhMFm8bb_JcfijougB81ss04-iDk628argMombHoUgk6mez2_CMIFUX9s-vxOxdxmNrbZRiq6r-hFOcd3-ms2dy0x-NbP_xhEoO_5mReHpsxzyRUrioM2cA8ixL-i8WYL-N53qjWwsuUVg57LTMHi1wsp9aozAskcpZ7QxJkZrHPDX_SE=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTg9WfZbknwkX3lagsE6a6AcVQ5vKqNtasQM5qBBEVjyTAgqXsGZNesvMiqTrenrcCC1SE4toAJyZfYeQOJDMXraxBeNgBcX1XDXNC9UwBfElcRe4D5dulvRrDdWrdQDqQMaDu2jhfxyx&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTuhg54olIof6gv0jziVvvEDBJc9P3M2FSrkYj6tbwCxmxi09-u7NhPSO0WC4oWvk0cYg1By7_RKgQQB48Xwr4Ar4xB6G9eZhsQeY6pVVT1ZimU0j4TsYgxMrlhEBWp5QUCI-xFhjwzS_skCOugxVQCA=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==


Vincent de Paul food pantry shelves. Donations will 
be matched by North Texas Food Bank. St. Mark 
has agreed to help, and has assigned each grade 
level a specific food item to donate (see below). If 
you would like to participate, please send in your 
donation to your child's teacher by February 28.  
  
Canned tuna - PK3 
Canned chicken - PK4 
Pasta - K  
Canned fruit - 1st 
Canned soup - 2nd 
Canned pasta (spaghetti O"s) - 3rd 
Pasta sauce - 4th 
Instant potatoes -5th 
Pop Tarts - 6th 
Canned tuna or chicken - 7th & 8th 

2019-20 RE-REGISTRATION FOR 
CURRENT FAMILIES 

Registration for the 2019-20 school year began last 
Friday. An email from Annette Vela was sent with 
re-enrollment and 2019-20 tuition information. 
Please contact the school office if you cannot 
access your Renweb registration account.  The 
deadline to re-enroll (or to enroll a new sibling) is 
February 15. 

ORDER YOUR VALENTINE GRAMS 
TODAY! 

Send some love to a St. Mark 
student this Valentine's Day! 
Student Council presents -- 
Valentine Lollipop Grams! 
Parents may purchase Valentine 
Grams for their PK-8th child(ren). 
PK-8th students may purchase them for their 
friends. They will be distributed on Valentine's Day, 
February 14. Each Valentine Lollipop Gram is $1.00. 
To order, click here, print and complete the order 
form, and return it to the school office with 
payment by Tuesday, February 5 (cash or check). 
No late orders will be accepted. All proceeds 
benefit the Make-A-Wish Foundation. 

HELP SPREAD THE WORD ABOUT ST. 
MARK! 

February Project: 
Laps for Leukemia: Each student will 

complete laps during P.E. class the 
week of January 28 and may obtain 

pledges to raise funds for the Leukemia 
and Lymphoma Society. 

  
Social Teaching: Life and dignity of the 

human person  
  

Who Benefits? Leukemia and 
Lymphoma Society 

  
Due Date: February 15, 2019 

 
 

Calling all "Dads of Great Students!" 
Click here to learn more about our Watch 
D.O.G.S. volunteer program for Dads 
only, and to reserve your spot during the 
month of March. Sign-ups are due 
February 15. Half days and full days are 
available. Please remember, you must be 
Safe Environment trained to serve. 

ST. MARK SUMMER PROGRAM 

 
REGISTRATION IS NOW 

OPEN:  www.kidventure.com/dallas-
summer-camp!  

 
Kidventure Summer Camp 
will be at St. Mark Catholic 
School for the summer of 
2019. Called "Camp St. 
Mark," Kidventure will offer 
9 weeks of active and 
rewarding summer camp for all children 
(ages 3-12). The theme is "Summer Bash." 
Families have the opportunity to register 
for any of the camp weeks, but each is 
designed to be a unique adventure, 
providing your child with outstanding 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTqwCrML8zH_i7nXxTctkOZ7hrGlIz8xTdE2kSaWCUP1fX95MCnQDznNXeY1d3NM92PvN8WP3A9Mr2lwM4q_A9q8vtMC-GFsO3ICM_aM-byPPPSWyLJqxYeErzO3-5ilQ7yHNGMtcogDfpZXm-8r60R-ZiB010pH8bDpALtToFceICVgmojY8VzdFnvwqdY9PpJVkV7OLZqo4&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTuVe3JqSQRjsQjuQ6QlBIZSazJpa-NZHdCBiOu08Hn8HGoyHZUF-HGdYvFYLAyl6aaPMVjFT254cKGOuim2NXWyUNpDcawnsk9RAuHFhQJVYZW8pFw_1tUYuC7T79FBaWQ==&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTkII9atoctXHNUWOEU1CbNuPynZIK2FNKFxxm9i4L9ESZ30kt63zq5Gq5vFZhrmDReisVInqF8CHfCQ8Bd8n-Wv3hIuNfI3Q37LibodGrmBfAa6aQAw8lyJvRhmp8g9QVZNbPCVRMAD_S-ogzA9Blsg=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTrk7c6JyeFgM13ltX-Mz5nLe1yN6R3j_V8ypeGvyUvOCbi9oIBHf6iu7Wz8sNobxXWvCDWT1UuoMpzSOoG9akPvh_y2G16zWh0owdh-HU5pXJkuFnHLcgI_ZkqAIIrkv8DbdY9fzHjXnpGha0Dqfdno=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTrk7c6JyeFgM13ltX-Mz5nLe1yN6R3j_V8ypeGvyUvOCbi9oIBHf6iu7Wz8sNobxXWvCDWT1UuoMpzSOoG9akPvh_y2G16zWh0owdh-HU5pXJkuFnHLcgI_ZkqAIIrkv8DbdY9fzHjXnpGha0Dqfdno=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==


The 2019-20 admissions season is here! Do you 
know someone interested in a St. Mark education 
for their PK-8th grade child? Here are a couple of 
ways you can help us get the word out about St. 
Mark: 
  
1. REFERRALS: Encourage prospective families to 
register for an upcoming Open House, the ECE 
Come and Play Day, or a private tour at 
www.stmcs.net/open-house-tours. If they attend, 
you'll receive a $10 gift certificate for the Lion's 
Den Spirit Store, and if they enroll, you could 
receive a $500 tuition credit!  
  
2019 Open Houses: 
Tuesday, February 5, 6:00-7:30 PM 
Tuesday, March 26, 8:00-9:00 AM 
Tuesday, April 23, 5:30-7:00 PM (for prospective 
PK/K families) 
  
2019 Come and Play Day: 
Tuesday, April 9, 9:00-10:30 AM 
Families with preschool/kindergarten children are 
encouraged to play on our playground, enjoy a 
snack, and get a sneak peek inside our ECE 
classrooms. Open to individual families and 
playgroups. 
  
2. NEIGHBORHOOD BLOG/WEBSITE: Do you 
participate in a neighborhood blog or website such 
as www.nextdoor.com, or a neighborhood 
Facebook page? If so, please take a moment to 
post our Open House and "Come and Play Day" 
dates (see above). If there is room for a detailed 
description, simply email Debbie Reed and she'll 
send the information to you for posting. 

AUCTION 2019 

St. Mark Catholic School 
"Boot Scoot & Boogie" Auction 
Saturday, March 2, 2019 
6:00 PM - 12:00 Midnight 
Southfork Ranch, Parker, TX 
 
It is time once again for the 
Annual St. Mark Auction 
benefiting St. Mark Catholic 
School! 
 

opportunities for athletic, educational and 
personal growth. 
 
Kidventure's "Camp St. Mark" 
*Discovers: Ages 3-5 
*Explorers: Entering 1st Grade-Age 12 
 
*Dates: June 3-August 2, 2019 
*Each week is Monday-Friday 
*9:00 AM-3:30 PM (options for 7:00 AM-
6:00 PM) 
*All Adult Camp Team; Low Ratios 
*Flexible Registration and Payment Plans 
  
Learn more by visiting Kidventure's 
website or watching their video. 

COMMUNITY PRAYER TEAM 

Welcome to the St. 
Mark Community Prayer 
Team. It is our goal to 
bring the St. Mark 
community closer to 
Christ and to each other. 
There will be numerous 
opportunities for you to 
get involved this school 
year. Even if you are unable to participate 
in person, we invite you to join in from 
where you are. For more information 
about the Community Prayer Team, 
please click here. 
 
Prayer Walks: Community Prayer Walks 
are held on the first Friday of each month 
at 7:55 AM at the cross outside the St. 
Mark Catholic Church Narthex. After the 
Prayer Walk, join us for the All School 
Mass at 8:30 AM in the church. 
 
Prayer Requests: The school has a Prayer 
Table available to anyone visiting campus 
(family members, etc.) which is located in 
the hallway between the Administration 
offices and the Cafetorium. Everyone is 
welcome to place prayer requests in the 
box on the table. These intentions will be 
taken to Mass on Fridays as part of the 
offering. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTr_mkKErG0iInqAEE6zDOdJPiRfcm9b1xJ8bu4s2SixJP7wEYMxD-foznXlsjXvs7FUyGnKE1YEMoH1BS8ZHZnS13OQNjmWI-KU1UU9ukP7XpQucgkH4xZrzZLS4krQsbonllOpdeJ7q&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
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Dress up or dress down ... just come prepared to 
have a fun-filled evening with friends. Take a spin 
on the mechanical bull, bet on the fastest 
armadillo, try your hand at craps or the roulette 
wheel, or dance your boots off! There will be a BBQ 
buffet and a cash bar to quench your thirst! 
 

Ticket sales are open now! Click here for full 
details.     

 

 
NEWS FROM ATHLETICS 

 
 

Registration for the 2019 St. Mark Baseball and 
Softball teams is now available. Please click here 
for details. The deadline to register for 
Basesball/Softball has been extended through 
March 1. 
 
Registration is also open for JV and Varsity Track. 
The deadline to register is February 28. Please click 
here for details. 

24TH ANNUAL MONSIGNOR SMYTH 
GOLF CLASSIC 

Register now for this event benefiting the St. 
Mark Athletics Program! 
 
Friday, May 3, 2019 
The Courses at Watters Creek 
7201 Chase Oaks, Plano, Texas 
 
Shotgun Start at 1:00 
PM; Reception Follows 
 
Format and Cost: 
*4 Person Scramble 
*$125 Per Person (includes dinner, beverage 
tickets, gift bags, door prizes and a raffle) 
 

 
Pope Francis' Monthly Prayer 
Intention: In addition to your prayers for 
our St. Mark community of 
students, families, teachers, staff and 
religious, we hope you will also remember 
Pope Francis' monthly intentions:  
 
February: Universal-Victims:  
For a generous welcome to the victims of 
human trafficking, enforced prostitution, 
and violence. 

AROUND THE PARISH 

 
 

Service Opportunity: On February 2-3, 
St. Mark will participate in the annual 
"Souper Bowl of Caring" after all masses. 
Teens will hold "soup pots" and signs with 
the Souper Bowl logo on them and accept 
donations from parishioners after every 
mass. Donations will go to St. Vincent de 
Paul to feed the hungry. See the flyer 
above for details. Click here to register. 

  

 
 

St. Mark Catholic Church presents 
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For registration and sponsorship information, 
please click here. All registration forms must be 
submitted by May 1, 2019. 
 
Questions? Contact marlene.ehring@stmcs.net.  

  

 
 

Shop the Lion's Den Spirit Store for all of your spirit 
wear needs! It is open every Friday morning that 
school is in session from 7:30-8:15 AM in the 
Cafetorium. Can't make it in person? Shop online at 
www.stmcs.net/spirit-gear. Once an order has 
been submitted it will be bundled and ready for 
pick up on Friday. Note: Not all items available are 
offered online. 

 

 
 
The 3rd HSA General Meeting will 
be held on Monday, February 4 at 
8:15 AM in the Cafetorium. Join us 
to discuss HSA's plans for the 
remainder of the school year. 

  

 
 

Be sure to reserve your spot in advance on the 
website shown above. Or, you may drop-in 

Celebration of Love --  
An Evening of Love & Laughter, Dinner 

& Dancing 
 

Saturday February 16, 2019 
Doors open at 6:45 PM 

St. Mark Parish Center Great Room 
$40 per couple 

Click here to register by 2/11/19. 
 

Marriage enrichment presented by 
Deacon Henry and Donelle Wiechman, as 
well as Arnold and Vicky Picon. There will 

be a special blessing for the couples. 
Consider attending 5:30 PM Mass before 

the celebration. 
 

Make it your Valentine's 
date night! 

 
 

Join us for public mass at Holy Trinity 
Seminary on Sunday, February 3, 17, and 
24 at 9:15 AM at 3131 Vince Hagan Drive 
in Irving. A reception sponsored by the 
local Serran Clubs follows each mass. This 
is an excellent opportunity to learn about 
HTS and to meet the seminarians. 

FRENCH MASS AT CISTERCIAN 

Mrs. Denvir extends an invitation to 
all students and their families to attend 
the monthly French Masses at Our Lady 
of Dallas Cistercian Abbey, 3550 
Cistercian Road, Irving. There is an 
opportunity to do the readings and to 
sample French snacks at the end of every 
Mass. Next Mass: Sunday, February 17 at 
10:30 AM. 

LIVING FOR ZACHARY HEALTH 
FAIR 
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without a reservation and complete the 
necessary paperwork. 

Either way, join us for a great Kids Night Out! 
 

(Please note that the Kids Night Out event date was 
previously published incorrectly as February 2.) 

  

The 2nd Annual St. Mark Talent Show will 
take place on Saturday, April 6, from 2:00 - 
5:30 PM! It's going to be a fun-filled and 
action-packed afternoon and there are 
opportunities for everyone to show and 
share their talents this year (parents & 
kids)! 
 
The first rehearsal will take place Saturday, 
February 9 at 10:00 AM. 
 
Please click here for all information regarding sign-
up opportunities, guidelines, and rehearsals. 

  

Please continue to 
send your "Golden 
Volunteer" 
nominations to Adriana Mora or Gisella Briggle. 
They are welcome any time of the month. Stay 
tuned for the next "Golden Volunteer" to be 
announced soon! 

  

2018-19 Volunteer 
Opportunities: The Home & 
School Association cannot be 
successful without amazing 

volunteers to help in our school. There are many 
ways you can share your time and talents in the 
new school year.  
 
*Click here for a link to the Sign-Up Genius for HSA 
Committees/Events. All positions are available on a 
first come, first serve basis.  
 
*Want to volunteer in your child's classroom? Click 
here to access individual classroom sign-up links for 
grades PK-2nd. 

  

Earn Money for St. Mark by Simply Shopping at 
Kroger: Enroll in the Kroger Community Rewards 
program and a percentage of your purchases will 

Living for Zachary, the 
organization that donated 
our school's AEDs, is having 
a "HeartBeats Health Fair" 
event on Saturday, February 
2 from 10:00 AM-1:00 PM at 
Baylor Scott & White The Heart Hospital 
Plano. They are offering free heart 
screenings for youth ages 12-22, as well as 
health tests, CPR/AED demonstrations, 
learning opportunities for the kids, and 
free food. These heart screenings can 
normally cost hundreds of dollars! Please 
click here for full details. 

PAW PRIDE! 

Congratulations to the Quiz Bowl 
Team that won 3rd place in the 
Fort Worth Open tournament 
last Saturday against 20 well-
seasoned teams. Our team won 
every game up until they were defeated in 
the semi-finals. So impressive! Team 
members are: Anthony N. (Captain), 
Sebastian R., Paul S., and Jon N. 
 

 
 

  

Special 
congratulations to 
Logan and Julia V.'s 
mother, father, and 
older sister -- they became U.S. citizens 
on Tuesday and the whole family was able 
to attend the ceremony together. 

 

SEEN & HEARD AROUND ST. 
MARK 
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go directly to the St. Mark Catholic School Home & 
School Association. Click here for complete 
instructions. Kroger cards must be relinked to St. 
Mark every 12 months. 

FUN FACTS ABOUT THE STAFF 

Did you know? Art 
Teacher, Tammy Williams, 
attended Western Michigan 
University on a Physics 
scholarship, received a degree 
to teach children with learning 
differences and physical 
education for the exceptional 
child, received an Autism 
certification from North 
Carolina, has taught Art at St. 
Mark for 20 years, has three awesome adult 
children, Bailey, Sophie, and Sawyer who all played 
college level sports, and likes attending sporting 
events, painting, and re-decorating. 

HIGH SCHOOL OPPORTUNITIES 

John Paul II High School invites St. Mark 
basketball players and all students to 
their remaining home basketball 
games. Come and enjoy a whole new 
Cardinal basketball experience!  
 
*February 8- Girls v Parish, 6:00 PM; Boys, 7:30 PM 
(Senior Night) 
*February 12- Girls v Ursuline, 6:00 PM (Ladies 
Night) 

  

Interested in Cheerleading at John 
Paul II High School in 2019-20? 
There will be a Tryout Information 
Meeting for parents and students 
on Thursday, March 28 from 6:00-
7:00 PM. Clinics will be held April 
8-10 from 4:30-6:30 PM. Please 
click here for full details. 

  

Parent Formation Talk at 
The Highlands School  
:  

 A few scenes from this week. To learn the 
stories behind these photos, visit our 

Facebook, Twitter and Instagram pages! 
 

Catholic Schools Week: 

 

 
 

PK Music & Movement: 

 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTkII9atoctXHrZy44pfcb0Gg-3jQxNQN9XFjLRCfqxJWQGBIRfsJJiokcFWhohOJBveRU3d-bj-R11fSF-eSpeOtfcqVl-OC9LtZw4aq8gtEMtgOz6Kb6iE1mA5cyDHkCQ==&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTkngc9Z5WsAfTnO3xKlyJ1zhOPj2GYfOQ3QLENtdENWZnpXSUcgCvnNpvMkQm6IysnAvB7NqaWFTO0yOBjsUpa9A07nByW_H_gGtfrPnxjT6RZNYLnUoZK3gARsuKpT5ijT4-3Wk9WkcuiY5HTg1GIRLIFkk-AqXG-6lmETv7b4-Ryn6G0ElGMr4G7t7k0Fjot5lQkrxZ4NM&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTg9WfZbknwkXNAViVUfS0KM9c4QkSM3at9VCz6JhMFm8bb_JcfijougB81ss04-iDk628argMombHoUgk6mez2_CMIFUX9s-vxOxdxmNrbZRiq6r-hFOcd3-ms2dy0x-NbP_xhEoO_5mReHpsxzyRUrioM2cA8ixL-i8WYL-N53qjWwsuUVg57LTMHi1wsp9aozAskcpZ7QxJkZrHPDX_SE=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTjDgp1FdWlIVcWxFZROb5erSCJMaO3G518yPbH2gTOmkyhje0POeeXVIbPScUNA4_LtYYdlC9ox4MEXh1eGaYLbMqBSQtniIC7U6NiuAPggpxjKka0UjCeSEHUHpXEJk0RU0FgHW2XWn&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001S0ZAWx_58vbGJJ94PsNlWZySss_A9MY5APt9smufVlbtaVdYOiyHTuhg54olIof6gv0jziVvvEDBJc9P3M2FSrkYj6tbwCxmxi09-u7NhPSO0WC4oWvk0cYg1By7_RKgQQB48Xwr4Ar4xB6G9eZhsQeY6pVVT1ZimU0j4TsYgxMrlhEBWp5QUCI-xFhjwzS_skCOugxVQCA=&c=zz54TZ_8Bn1KBuyXARM_nBwBi2Z1UTbbjRnxpGNsyLOjsE3nLfzFdA==&ch=39HKgzm6bDeWjXQR05swgthdPYLHtiF5-wHJU_gd5Demsv7bLqD1yQ==


Join us for a Parents' Club-sponsored presentation 
on how to help your kids deal with a variety of daily 
stressors on Tuesday, February 5 from 6:00-8:00 
PM in the Assembly Room. The speaker, Cara 
Strickland, will address depression and anxiety in 
children, how to guide them if a friend needs help, 
how social media impacts their self esteem and 
much more. Childcare for children 3-years-old and 
up is available upon request 
@ parentsclub@thehighlandsschool.org.  

  

Make a Difference at BL MobilePack 
'19: BL MobilePack '19, benefiting 
Feed My Starving Children, will be held 
Saturday, February 2 on the BL 
campus. Hundreds of BL students, 
staff, faculty, alumni, and friends will 
assemble thousands of nutritionally complete 
meals for malnourished children around the world. 
There are a limited number of volunteer spots still 
available! Register online here. Be sure to use 
registration code BLHS19 (all caps) to access the 

online form. Questions? Email 

BLMobilePack@bishoplynch.org.  
  

New Tether Ball:  
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